
Notice to Gifted Education Students 

Take a pilot test and earn a $50 Barnes & Noble eGift card OR a  

$50 OAE test fee voucher that may be applied to future test fees. 

WHAT PILOT TESTS CAN I TAKE? 

Gifted Education 

WHERE CAN I TAKE THE PILOT TEST? 

Mitchell Hall, Room 307 

Malone University 

Canton, Ohio 44709 

WHEN CAN I TAKE THE PILOT TEST? 

Tuesday, April 24, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. 

The pilot test consists of multiple-choice questions, and takes approximately one hour to complete. 

AM I ELIGIBLE? 

Those eligible to participate in the pilot test are students currently enrolled in an educator preparation 

program and preparing for educator licensure/endorsement in gifted education, AND practicing educators 

recently licensed to teach gifted education. Faculty members at educator preparation programs are not 

eligible to participate. 

ARE PILOT TEST SCORES RELEASED? 

Score information will not be provided to participants or institutions. Pilot test results will be analyzed as 

group data only and will be kept confidential. 

HOW CAN I PARTICIPATE? 

Please arrive at the site indicated above by 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 24. 

For questions regarding the Ohio Assessments for Educators program, please visit the program website at 

www.oh.nesinc.com. 
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